[bookmark: _GoBack]Appeal for Testimony and Artifacts: Muñoz Borrrero Center for Holocaust and Human Rights Studies (Quito)
 
April 4, 2012
 
Dear Ralph:
 
I am attaching self-explanatory letters sent by the Albert Einstein School asking for the help of families of survivors of the Nazi Holocaust to lend or donate materials related to the war that can help to preserve historical records and the memory of their families.  These materials would become part of the Muñoz Borrrero Center for Holocaust and Human Rights Studies which as you know has been founded by the Einstein School, and has now signed an agrement with the US Holocaust Memorial Museum.
 
We will greatly appreciate it if you could inform the JOEs all over the world about this matter and add the attached letters onto the JOEs Web site.
 
Many thanks in advance for your help.  Best regards
 
Pedro Steiner
 
Spanish version -- click here:  https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=gmail&attid=0.2&thid=1368046b8c7274f6&mt=application/msword&url=https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui%3D2%26ik%3D21e3978caa%26view%3Datt%26th%3D1368046b8c7274f6%26attid%3D0.2%26disp%3Dsafe%26zw&sig=AHIEtbQLF2l4a2EnFsYGGae76Tmq8XLYrQ
 
English version -- click here:  https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=gmail&attid=0.1&thid=1368046b8c7274f6&mt=application/msword&url=https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui%3D2%26ik%3D21e3978caa%26view%3Datt%26th%3D1368046b8c7274f6%26attid%3D0.1%26disp%3Dsafe%26zw&sig=AHIEtbSEEj4FFKz4EFFx4glpiVjGRz8XfQ
 

